New appointment at Hibs
Community Foundation

Hibernian Community Foundation has appointed Lewis Melee as
Community Development Manager with a remit to develop the
already wide range of community projects the Foundation
delivers out with its community coaching programme.

Mr Melee will also be responsible for developing partnerships
with other organisations across Edinburgh and the Lothians in
addition to social programme development and delivery.

Born in Edinburgh, Mr Melee was introduced to Hibernian FC
through family and has been a supporter since.

A graduate of Abertay University Lewis holds a degree 1in
Sports Development and a Master’s by Research which focussed
on the development of women’s football in Scotland.

Previously he held posts with both Dundee FC and Dundee FC
Community Trust.

Commenting on the appointment Foundation CEO Charlie Bennett
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salid ‘The Foundation first became aware of Lewis at the EFDN
Conference in Ghent just under a year ago and I was impressed
by his background, experience, and motivation to use football
to improve lives.

“The Foundation has been on a steep trajectory of growth over
the last three years, and I am pleased to have Lewis on board
to continue our momentum”.



